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Communication “C” February 21, 2012 Calistoga City Council Meeting
Item J:9 Calistoga Dog Park

Richard Spitler

From: Nancy Putney Gmail [nangillespie@gmail.com] CITY OF CALISTOGA
Sent:  Sunday, February 19, 2012 2:18 PM , City Clerk

To: Jack Gingles; Michael Dunsford; Chris Canning; Gary Kraus; Karen Slusser

Ce:  Richard Spitler FEB 2 1 201
Subject: Support for the proposed Dog Park

Dear Calistoga Council Member; RECEIVED

This is to encourage the Council to approve the proposed Dog Park scheduled for consideration at your
meeting on February 21,

| strongly believe that dedicated dog parks strengthen the sense of community as well as provide an
arena to establish norms for responsible dog ownership. As a dog owners we stand to benefit personally
from a safe, secure spot for our puppy to exercise and socialize.

Thank you for all you do fo make Calistoga such a wonderful place to live.
Kind regards,

Nancy Abernathy
2323 Foothill Bivd.
Calistoga, CA 94515

(707) 341-3029

2/20/2012
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Richard Spitler

From: = Patsy Hahn [billnpatsy@gmail.com) ity Slers
Sent:  Friday, February 10, 2012 12:05 PM

To: Richard Spitler FEB 2 1 201

Subject: DOG PARK e

Hello Mr. Spitler, We are asking you for your support for a dog park hetines =i &
Calistoga. We are in need of a place where our dogs can run and play freely.
Thank you for your support. Bill and Patsy Hahn

2/20/2012
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Richard Spitler

From: WMatt Reid [matt.reid@att.net] CITY OF CALIBTO0A
Sent:  Friday, February 10, 2012 11:25 AM Civy Giark

To: Jack Gingles; Michael Dunsford; Chris Canning; Gary Kraus; Karen Slusser

Ce: Richard Spitler FEB 2 1 201

Subject: Calistoga dog park
Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, Councilmembers and City Manager,

I am writing to express my support for the dog park proposed by Scott Atkinson. This park would be built
and maintained at very little (or even no) cost to the City, and would provide a tremendous benefit. Al
involved understand the temporary nature of the park. On behalf of the many dogs and their companions
who would be so grateful for this addition fo Calistoga, | encourage you to support Mr. Atkinson's
proposal. Thank you for your attention.

Matt Reid

1311 Pine Street
Calistoga

2/21/2012



